NOTICE


NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Zoning Hearing Board of Newtown Borough, Bucks County, Pennsylvania, will hold the following public hearing on Tuesday, January 16, 2018 at the Borough Council Chamber, 23 N. State Street, Newtown, Pennsylvania:


At 6:30 p.m. a continued hearing will be held upon the application of John M. Ortendahl and Stephen A. Wooldridge, Co-Partners for property located at 127 South State Street, Newtown, PA (TMP No. 28-001-028). The property is located in the TC – Town Center, Newtown Borough zoning district. The Applicant proposes the conversion of 3 existing offices to 3 residential apartments and to convert parking spaces accordingly. To do so, the Applicant requests: (i) a Special Exception under Section 805 of the Newtown Borough Zoning Ordinance to convert a nonconforming use to another nonconforming use; (ii) a variance from Section 805 5. of the Newtown Borough Zoning Ordinance requiring that all parking requirements for the converted use be met; and (iii) alternatively, a variance from Section 605 (A) (1) of the Newtown Borough Zoning Ordinance to allow the conversion of 3 existing offices to 3 residential apartments. 
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